
  
     

                                                                                                  
                                            

                                                 
                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                        
                   

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Enforcement of copyright 
Date: Saturday, March 20, 2010 8:46:04 PM 

Dear Ms.Espinel: I am Elya Peker..The office of IPEC received on January 19th 2010 my 
letter with seventy two pages and

 art posters. I wait for enforcement of my copyright by your 
executive power. Please reply in writing.  Thank you,Sincerely,

 Elya Peker. 
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